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JULY 18, 2016 

 
 

At this time, Opportunity Inc. of Hampton Roads (OppInc) is seeking proposals 
under the following solicitation: RFP#SOW–PY’16 – State Of The Workforce 
Report 
 
Opportunity Inc. of Hampton Roads (OppInc) is a local governmental authority 
chartered by the cities of Chesapeake, Franklin, Norfolk, Portsmouth, Suffolk and 
Virginia Beach and the counties of Isle of Wight and Southampton, Virginia.  Its 
purpose is to serve as the convener of workforce development activities and 
develop and facilitate local workforce development programs funded primarily 
through the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA), on behalf of the 
Hampton Roads Workforce Development Board. 

. 
The RFP Package is available on the OppInc website http://opp-inc.org/who-we-
are/program-application/  and at the OppInc office located at 999 Waterside 
Drive, Suite 1314, Norfolk, VA 23510 beginning Monday, July 18, 2016 at 10:30 
a.m. You may request a copy by mail by calling (757) 314-2370.  Proposals are 
due to Opportunity Inc., at the address above, or emailed to rsharak@oihr.org, by 
4:00 p.m. Eastern Time on Thursday, August 4, 2016. 
 
Please contact Robert Sharak, Director of Workforce Analytics, at 757-819-3729 
or rsharak@oihr.org if you have any questions.  
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